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Fill out an application in person between 
8AM-4:30PM at: 
        Dallas County Operations Facility  
       1520 Round Table Drive   
        Dallas, TX 75247                                      
 
Request an application via phone 
       Call us 469-627-8683  
 
Request an application via email  
      dallascountyvotes@dallascounty.org 
 
You can also pick-up an application at 
your local tax offices, library, and other 
government offices. 

 

National Hispanic Heritage Month is 

celebrated annually from September 15 to 

October 15 in the United States in an effort to 

recognize the contributions and influence of 

the Hispanic Americans to the history , culture 

and achievements of this nation. 
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 Happy Birthday to Chala Martinez 

on her 95th Birthday and Rogelia 

Gonzalez on her 80th Birthday. I 

was happy to join in celebration of 

these two beautiful and inspiring 

ladies last month with these 

proclamations and I wish them 

good health and much joy in the 

coming years. 
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Special thanks to Ms. Michelle 

Reeve for placing two large coolers 

full of bottled water and hydration 

drinks, and a fan in her front yard 

for 3 weeks for our Road and 

Bridge 4 crew working on the 

street in front of her house in 

Carrollton, in the dangerous Texas 

heat. R&B4 always ensures that 

our staff is always following safety 

protocol, and we appreciate Ms. 

Reeve’s   consideration as well. It is 

people like her who make the real 

difference in our society, and I am 

proud to recognize such caring 

constituents like her. 

Muchas Gracias Ms. Reeve! 

         Chala     Rogelia 

FELIZ CUMPLEAÑOS! 
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